

[image: logo]
ROSSTULLA SCHOOL
2/6 JORDANSTOWN ROAD NEWTOWNABBEY CO ANTRIM BT37 0QF - TEL: 028 9086 2743 OR 028 9086 8736 FAX: 028 9086 0238
Principal: L. Matchett (Miss) B.Ed (Hons), M.Ed. PQH

 

14.10.2020

Dear Parents/Carers
Today, the Executive has announced that all schools and other educational settings will have the half-term holiday break extended from 19 to 30 October.
Rosstulla School will be closed to all pupils during these two weeks including for vulnerable children and children of key workers. At the moment we plan to reopen on Monday 2 November. Please continue to check the school website for any updates on this. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As this is an extension of the half-term break, it is not intended to be used for remote learning. However, if you do want to have a learning pack sent via see saw we can accommodate that. Please let your child’s form teacher know tomorrow (Thursday 15th). 
We hope you all stay safe and well during this period of closure.


Yours sincerely, 





Miss Laura Matchett
Principal
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